
Message	from	your	new	Lake	Moraine	Association	President:	

Thank	you	to	those	that	came	to	the	General	Meeting	on	Saturday	and	participated	in	the	election.	Earl	
Ewing	did	a	terrific	job	of	running	the	election	and	I	want	to	inform	the	membership	of	the	results.	A	
motion	was	passed	to	amend	the	bylaws	to	increase	the	officer	roster	from	3	to	5.	This	officially	splits	
the	formerly	combined	duties	of	Secretary/Treasurer	of	the	LMA,	and	to	add	an	officer	position	for	
Aquatic	Tax	District	Treasurer.	We	now	have	the	following	as	your	elected	officials:	

President:	Ann	Palmiter	
Vice	President:	Kevin	Walsh	
Secretary:	Jane	Clement	
LMA	Treasurer:	Bob	Carroll	
Aquatic	Tax	District	Treasurer:	Craig	Lawson	

Your	elected	board	members	in	addition	to	the	above	officers	are:	

Janet	Cackett	
Jane	Clement	
Mike	Cragnolin	
Jim	Finch	
Tom	Fitzgerald	
Dave	McDonald	
Warren	Meola	

Greg	Reuter	 	
Doug	Rusch	 	
John	Slater	
Terry	Spooner	
Alan	Tuttle	
Kevin	Walsh	

	

New	directors	are	Doug	Rusch,	a	full-time	resident	of	Frank	Road,	and	Alan	Tuttle	of	Sunny	Point,	a	
relatively	recent	retiree.		

The	board	members	are	a	terrific	asset	to	the	lake.	They	bring	a	wide	variety	of	backgrounds,	expertise	
and	energy	to	overseeing	and	preserving	this	beautiful	place.	

We	all	want	to	thank	the	outgoing	directors	for	their	past	dedication	and	efforts.	Jean	Smith	leaves	us	
after	27	years	of	participation	and	service	as	Secretary/Treasurer.	We	also	thank	Dave	McKay	who	has	
served	on	the	board	for	many	years.	I	also	want	to	thank	outgoing	President	Dave	McDonald	for	leading	
us	the	past	two	years,	and	putting	time	and	energy	into	new	ideas,	directions	and	projects.	Thanks,	
Dave!!	

I	hope	everyone	has	a	great	fall	season	(and	let’s	have	some	nice	weather!).	The	Ladies	of	the	Lake	have	
two	more	meetings,	and	then	our	season’s	activities	will	be	complete.	See	you	next	year	at	the	May	
General	Meeting!	

Ann	


